
New  Bedford  cold  weather
overflow  shelter  open
tonight, Dec. 26
Due  to  the  continued  frigid  “feel  like”  temperatures  the
overflow at 71 Division Street will be opened again tonight.
Just as a reminder if the expected ‘’feel like’ temperature is
predetermined to be at 25 degrees or less then we would open
for the evening. It is expected to feel like 23 degrees by
7:00pm tonight.

All inquiries can be forwarded to 1-800-homeless and Sister
Rose House.
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